
 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 1st June (Week B) 
 

 

 

Notices:  
 All Years: There seems to be a problem with Google locating our website please 

use  www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk to access Farmor’s  School  website. 
 

 Year 7: are covering ‘How the body changes’, ‘The body’ and ‘Puberty’ as part of the PSE programme during 
term 6.  They will be provided with resources on show my homework.  These resources would normally be 
shared at school and would provide opportunities for your child to discuss the topic and ask questions in an 
environment where they would not be judged.  Unfortunately, this will not be the case this time.  
Understandably, your child will be curious about the content of this topic so you may want to have a 
conversation about how you are able to support at home.  Tutors will be available through show my homework 
if it is not possible for your child to discuss the work at home.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions about the work (hsalvidge@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk). 

 

Safeguarding update: 
Mental Health 

 
You may have noticed that this week has been 'Mental Health Awareness Week'.  This is a yearly focus, and we would 
usually address this in school through assemblies and dedicated tutor time.  However, it has taken on a new resonance 
this year, with all of us experiencing varying levels of worry, concern or anxiety.  
 
In the last bulletin, we shared this website https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk 
 
There is a wealth of resources on there, but one that seems particularly helpful and relevant for parents is this:  
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus/  
 
They have a whole list of ideas for the children and young people to actively help themselves - doing more of what 
makes you feel good! 

 
As always, if there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o and if you have any safeguarding concerns - contact 

nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

For all online safety information on our website please click here. 

 

  Covid-19 school closure updates: https://farmorsschool.fluencycms.co.uk/Coronavirus-Updates 
Other letters to Parents: http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 
No new letters this week. 

 
Kind regards,  

Pastoral team.  
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